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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 11th September 2015








			


September:





14th		Y6 Swimming


21st		Y6 Swimming


21st		Meet the Teacher


28th		Y6 Swimming





October:





5th		Y6 Swimming


6th		Y5 Bikeability


12th		Y6 Swimming


13th		Y5 Bikeability


19th		Y6 Swimming


23rd		End of term





November:





3rd		School re-opens


5th		Individual school photo’s


9th		Y4 Swimming





A warm welcome to:





Our Reception children who joined this week. They are now all in school and it feels like they have always been here.





Our new Nursery children who are settling well.





Miss Thompson who joined us as a teaching assistant from the beginning of term.





We have started the year well and are looking forward to the lots of exciting activities to come.


Next week we are having our first writing week where we will concentrate on writing holiday postcards. We are also learning about using technology safely and this will be the focus for our ‘Meet the Teacher’ open afternoon to which we would like to invite you on.


Monday 21st September 


2:00-3:30pm.














Y6 Ingleton Trip





Your child should have brought home a letter this week regarding the 2016 Y6 Ingleton trip and the deposit that is due. Please speak to the office if you need to arrange a payment plan.





Thank you





Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 2nd September 2015





Congratulations to our Rec, Y2, Y3, Y4 & Y6 classes who all had 100% attendance - a great achievement.





It’s encouraging to see such


great punctuality and attendance!



























































Toast





Toast is available every day at a cost of 15p per slice. Please give the money to your child and not the office (to avoid any child going hungry). For the younger children, we recommend putting money for the week in an envelope with your child’s name and class clearly written on the front.





Thank you





Just a reminder that all children should have an item of uniform that has the school badge on. Whether it is on the sweatshirt, cardigan or polo shirt, this is an essential part of our school uniform.


If you are still waiting for your uniform order from Tesco then we do apologise for the inconvenience and hope your order arrives soon. 





Embroidered items of our uniform are also available from Topaz in Eccleston and please remember that our new nursery jumpers/cardigans are now grey however, children can still wear blue ones if they already have them.





If your child has their ears pierced please remove the piercings for school as jewellery is not allowed. If your child’s ears are newly pierced then please make sure they are covered for school.








School Gates





Our school pedestrian gate opens and closes automatically now to help ensure the safety of our pupils and staff. The gate will open at the following times:





7.40 – 9.00am  Staff and children coming to school


11.35 – 11.50am   Morning nursery finishes


12.20 - 12.40pm  Afternoon nursery begins


15.15 – 16.40pm  Staff and children going home





If you require access outside of these times, please press the buzzer on the right hand side of the pedestrian gate and please ensure you close the gate after you.





PLEASE DO NOT


LEAVE THE GATE PROPPED OPEN.  





The Tunza Centre


Brings you


PLUMB Stock 2015


26th & 27th September 





Featuring:


Titors Insignia	Moon before morning


A Million Birds	Salander


Animus	Quaintest Show On Earth


Revolution	Moss & Jones


Sam Westhead & the Pocket Squares


B Jack Bainbridge


Cieno featuring Josh Haworth


Evil Piccolo





Tickets: Remember it’s all for charity





£3 on the door day pass


£10 gets you a weekend pass and 4 drinks absolutely free





Real Ale, Good Food & Stalls





Tunza Centre: Silkstone Works


Boundary Road, St Helens, Merseyside, WA10 2PZ





St Helens Council is running a DART Programme, which is a 10 week programme for Mum and child to strengthen relationships after domestic abuse.





If you feel this could benefit you please contact Miss K Speakman and she will be able to refer you.
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